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8th November 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Year 11 End of Term Rewards Trips - Friday 13th December 2024 

 

The end of term rewards trip has been organised as recognition for hard work, self-

motivation and contribution to the school community.  There are certain criteria that 

must be met in order to attend which includes; attendance, punctuality, behaviour 

and complying fully with the school uniform policy.  

 

For Year 11, the trip is a Cinema Experience to see Venom: The Last Dance at 

Cineworld in Bolton.  We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.00 am and 

returning to school at approximately 12.30 pm.  Pupils must wear full school uniform on 

the trip, as they will be returning to normal lessons for the rest of the day.     

   
The price of the trip is £12, which includes return travel and entry into the cinema.  

There will be an opportunity for the pupils to purchase refreshments before the film 

starts if they wish.  

  

Please note that places on the trip are limited and will be allocated on a first come, 

first serve basis.  The school reserves the right to withdraw any place if the high 

standards and criteria stated above are not maintained.  

 

To confirm a place on the trip, please make the payment online via Iris ParentMail 

before 29th November 2024. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs G Morris 

Assistant Headteacher 
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